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Preparing for Cupcake Day at Lukestone Care Home

Come and support Lukestone Care Home's Bakesale on Thursday 13 June, from
10am

We are excited to be hosting a Bakesale at our Home in support of the Alzheimer's Society.

Everyone is welcome - why not come along and bag some delicious homemade goodies, while donating to a very worthy cause.

We are always on the lookout for cake donations, so do bring them along!

We look forward to welcoming you from 10am onwards on Thursday 13 June.
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